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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Tricia Lacey  

Address 
14825 King Charles Drive 
Swan Point, MD 20645 

Phone 
3014615807  

Email 
tricia.lacey@icloud.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
I believe we should require masks. It's unfortunate that the community can't be trusted to do what is needed to keep our 
community safe. I do think you will need to find a way to help businesses require compliance. There are several that not only don't 
enforce it with customers, but don't have employees where them, either. 

Upload File(s) 

Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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